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TAPE 232, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:15 a.m.

SB 1063 - Work Session

007  JIM CARLSON,  OREGON MEDICAL  ASSOCIATION: submits  additional
amendment to -A6 amendment relating to the composition of the board:
-additional certified nurse midwife, no public member

025   LAUREN  MOUGHON,  WOMEN'S  RIGHTS   COALITION:  agrees  with
suggested composition of the board

031    MOTION:  Rep Ford moves the -A6 amendment to SB 1063  (EXHIBIT A)

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

MOTION:  Rep Ford moves to amend the -A6 amendments: -on line 19, page
1:  delete the word, "one" and insert the word, "two" -delete line 22
-on line 19, insert "f" before the period

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

050   BRIAN  DELASHMUTT,   OREGON  NURSES   ASSOCIATION:  suggests
technical changes: -name of the board should be State Board of Direct
Entry Midwifery -line 18, page 1 should be licensed direct entry



midwives -page 2, line 3 should be "patient" history -page 7, line 11
add, "to the Board" -page 10, line 28 should be "licensed" direct entry
midwives

080    MOUGHON:  prefers the name, Board of Midwifery

087    REP LUKE:  clarification

095  MOTION: Rep Ford  moves the amendments  as changed by  the Oregon
Nurses Association

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

100  MOTION:  Rep Ford  moves SB  1063A as  amended by  the committee 
to the floor with a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion carries, with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Luke will carry the bill

Submitted for the  record, fiscal  statement from  the Health Division

(EXHIBIT B)

SB 859 - Public Hearing

140  BOB  JOONDEPH, OREGON  ADVOCACY CENTER:  submits and  summarizes
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT C) -explains
provisions of the bill -submits conceptual amendment (EXHIBIT D)

300    REP EIGHMEY:  discusses potential conflict of durable power of
attorneys

330    JOONDEPH:  describes SECTION 17, page 7

360    REP EIGHMEY:  concern of estranged family members

384    JOONDEPH:  describes provisions in SECTION 8 on page 2, line 40
-discusses reference to treating physicians

TAPE 233, SIDE A

005    JOONDEPH:  continues testimony

019    REP DELL:  discussion of confidentiality issue -obligations of
attorney-in-fact

050  REP SHIELDS: discusses  additional references or  instructions
section 1 page 4

075    REP EIGHMEY:  technical point

078    REP DELL:  discusses continuum of decision making

112    REP FISHER:  discusses time limit

130    REP MEEK:  discusses costs of advocacy



138    REP EIGHMEY:  discusses SECTION 12, page 3 -attorney-in-fact and
witnesses -suggests dividing into two sections, and prohibiting
"related" on the

witness signing

240  SANDRA  MILLIUS, MENTAL  HEALTH ASSOCIATION:  submits and  reads
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT E)

268  MARY BYRKIT,  MENTAL HEALTH CONSUMER  ADVOCATE: testifies  in
support of the bill -the bill provides for informed consent -describes
role of advocation

325  NELLIE  FOX  EDWARDS,  OREGON  ALLIANCE  FOR  THE  MENTALLY  ILL
(OAMI): describes personal experience -urges support of the bill

TAPE 232, SIDE B

005  NANCY TERRY, OAMI:  submits and summarizes  written testimony in
support of the bill (EXHIBIT F) -discusses confidentiality

039    BARRY KAST, MHDDSD:  refers to Senate hearing testimony -supports
the bill -the division will  do it's  part to  publicize and  educate
people to

exercise their rights and responsibilities

SB 859 - Work Session

060  MOTION: Rep  Luke moves  the hand-engrossed  conceptual amendment 
to SB 859

067    JOONDEPH:  clarification -affirmation of witnesses

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

080    Rep Eighmey will work with staff

087    MOTION:  Rep Luke moves to adopt suggested changes from Rep
Eighmey

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

SB 580 - Public Hearing

105   BARRY   KAST,  MHDDSD:   describes  task   force  which   examined
the effectiveness and efficiency and the costliness of the system
-submits -A6 amendment (EXHIBIT G)

124    BRETT ASMANN, MHDDSD:  reviews technical issues of the bill
-describes commitment procedures 205    -discusses classes of facilities
-section 21, dispute resolution mechanism

293    KAST:  discusses fiscal impact describes provisions of -6
amendments



360  AL  LEVINE,  LANE  COUNTY  MENTAL  HEALTH  DEPARTMENT:  describes
civil commitment work group -discusses implementation -non hospital
treatment should be developed -discusses cost savings -urges support of
the bill

TAPE 233, SIDE B

039  MARY  BYRKIT, MENTAL  HEALTH CONSUMER  ADVOCATE: submits  and
summarizes written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT H)

051  BOB  JOONDEPH, OREGON  ADVOCACY CENTER:  submits and  summarizes
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT I) -discusses
compromise of cost controls

075    JOHN MCCULLEY, OREGON PSYCHIATRIC ASSOCIATION:  supports the bill
-14 day treatment period

087     REP MEEK:  submits and describes proposed -7 amendments (EXHIBIT
J) -submits MHDDSD letter (EXHIBIT K)

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 12:00 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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